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Health care costs are rising. 
Expansion will help Kansans who currently have no options

for coverage and keep costs down for the rest of us.

Current KanCare limits are too low.
A single parent with two dependent children must make less
than about $9,500 to qualify for KanCare.

Expansion will help address the general workforce
shortage in Kansas.
When more people have access to health care, there
are more workers healthy enough to re-enter or remain
in the workforce.

Kansas is being left behind.
All of our surrounding states have expanded their
Medicaid programs, leaving Kansas as one of only 12

states that haven't.

Kansans want a long-term solution.
Families should be able to count on affordable health

coverage when they need it most.

A recent statewide survey showed that nearly 8 out of every 10
Kansans supports expanding the state's Medicaid program,

KanCare.

WHY SHOULD KANSAS EXPAND OUR 
MEDICAID PROGRAM, KANCARE?


